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March 5, 2017 

7 Adar 5777 

 

Young Israel of New Rochelle 

 1149 North Avenue     

New Rochelle, NY 10804    

 

Dear Friends, 

 

On behalf of the National Council of Young Israel, we are delighted to send wishes for bracha 

and hatzlacha on the occasion of your 50th Annual Dinner. 

 

We join you in paying tribute to your esteemed Guests of Honor, Adina Lewis Garbuz & 

Lawrence Garbuz, and your Jubilee Honorees, Ruth & Bob Lewis. The awards appropriately 

reflect each recipient’s exemplary service and commitment to the shul and community. You are 

indeed fortunate to have such special individuals among your kehillah. Congratulations! 

 

The National Council of Young Israel is proud of the achievements of the Young Israel of New 

Rochelle under the spiritual guidance of your Mara D’Atra, Rabbi Reuven Fink and your 

president, Mark Semer. May you continue to go m’chayil el chayil – from strength to strength. 

 

With warmest blessings,      

     Marc Volk     

Farley Weiss   Rabbi Marc Volk     Rabbi Binyamin Hammer 

National President  Executive Director     Director of Rabbinic Services 
           


